
 

NOTICE OF  

POLLING DISTRICTS AND POLLING PLACES  

REVIEW 

Notice is hereby given that Reigate and Banstead Borough Council will be conducting a 

review of polling districts and polling places in accordance with the requirements of section 

18C of the Representation of the People Act 1983 (as amended by section 17 of the 

Electoral Registration and Administration Act 2013). 

 

A consultation period will begin on 4 November 2024 and end on 16 December 2024. 

 

Comments and representations are welcomed from electors, elected members, local 

political parties as well as any persons or organisations with expertise in access for 

persons with any type of disability. Persons or bodies making such representations should, 

if possible, give alternative locations that may be considered for use as polling places. 

 

Details of the existing polling districts and polling places and relevant maps will be 

available to view from 4 November 2024 at the Town Hall or on our website: www.reigate-

banstead.gov.uk  

Representations and comments should be sent in writing by 16 December 2024 to:  

Electoral Services 
Reigate and Banstead Borough Council 

Town Hall 
 Castlefield Road 

Reigate 
 RH2 0SH 

or via email to: 

elreg@reigate-banstead.gov.uk  

Mari Roberts-Wood 

Chief Executive 

Town Hall 

Castlefield Road 

Reigate 

RH2 0SH           4 November 2024 
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